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Friday 8th November 2024 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 

Cwmfelin Primary School 
Governing Body Annual Report to Parents 2023-2024 

 
The full Governing Body annual report to parents for the academic year 2023-2024 is available to 
view on the school website. Paper copies are available on request by emailing the school. 
 
Under the School Standards and Organisation (Wales) Act 2013 the Governing Body is no longer 
required to hold a meeting for the purpose of discussing the attached report. 
 
However, under this legislation, if a Governing Body receives a request from parents of registered 
pupils at this school for a meeting to take place, this request must be acceded to if the following 
conditions are met; 
 

• There is a meeting request from either 10% of the parents of registered pupils or thirty of 
the parents (whichever is the lower number). 

• The meeting must be for the purpose of discussing a matter relating to the school. 

• Should meetings be requested/held there will be no more than three meetings held during 
the school year in which the initial request is received. 

• There are enough school days remaining in the school year for the meeting to be held in 
line with the requirements of the Act. 

 
Should a meeting be held, it will be open to all parents of registered pupils at the school, the 
Headteacher and other persons invited by the Governing Body. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs N Ronan-Thomas 

 

Chairperson of the Governing Body 
Cwmfelin Primary School 
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